

## Memo

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Saeed Kazemi, P.E., City Manager

Date:

June 14, 2019

Re:

Florida Department of Environmental Protection Update

**Regarding South Street** 

Copies:

Grant W. Alley, City Attorney

Terry Cramer, Chief Administrative Attorney

Richard Moulton, MBA, Director, Public Works Dept. Richard Thompson, P.E., Stormwater Resource Manager

Stephanie Schaffer, Public Relations Coordinator

There has been no change from last week's June 7, 2019 weekly update memo.

The City of Fort Myers and its consultants continue to coordinate with the FDEP to determine the protocol required for the site closure.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Saeed Kazemi, P.E., City Manager

SK: sb